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Statement of the University of Colorado regarding recent 
visa revocations [1]

April 1, 2025

The University of Colorado System can confirm that F-1 visas issued to four of our 
international students on two campuses – Boulder and Colorado Springs – were revoked by 
the U.S. Department of Homeland Security.  

At CU we are focused on supporting the success of all of our students, including international 
students. Each one of our students are seeking to advance their careers and the lives of their 
families, and we understand the anxieties that visa revocations cause to impacted students. 
We urge any international student with questions or concerns to reach out to their campus’ 
international student office.

CU will not be releasing specific student names or details about any specific circumstances 
when and if they are known due to federal laws that protect the privacy rights of students and 
their personal and educational data unless court ordered.
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